
 

440 N.E. Ash 

Pullman, WA 99163 

Pastoral Council 
Charlotte Snekvik, Chair  509-595-3048 

Faith Formation    509-332-4402 
Theresa Paul, Director 
 E-mail: tpaul@dioceseofspokane.org 

Anna Park, Faith Formation Assistant 
 E-mail: apark@dioceseofspokane.org 

Youth Ministries Coordinator 
Linea Johnson     509-332-4402 
 E-mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Faith Formation Board 
Dave Schneider, President:  206-948-3715 

Altar Society 
Lucille Guettinger    509-334-2628 

Catholic Daughters 
Lorraine Farrand, Regent  509-878-1181 

Knights of Columbus 
Mark Thomas, Grand Knight 509-592-5604 

Sacred Heart Social Justice Ministry 
Tim Paulitz      509-332-6184   
Francy Bose     509-332-5114 

Caritas Committee 
Michelle Chapman    509-330-1074 

Communion for the Homebound 
Jim Evermann     509-334-3041 
Lucille Guettinger    509-334-2628 

Helping Hands (meals) 
Faith Formation office   509-332-4402 

Vocation Ministry 
Al Farrand call parish office 509-332-5312 

Wheel chair access entry is from back of Church alley. 

Published weekly by Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
440 N.E. Ash 
Pullman, WA 99163 
ISSUE NO. 690 

Sacred Heart Church Bulletin 

August 22, 2021

Return Service Requested 

Mass Schedule: Daily Mass in the church, wear mask 
Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Indoor Mass at noon Tuesday. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 10:00 AM outside at church. 
   11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, inside the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Debbie Hawbaker 
 E-Mail: dhawbaker@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org  

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 
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 S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

The Week Ahead  

Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Friday: Rosary, 12:30 pm, in the church. 
Sat/Sun: Glass recycling, 4 pm Saturday to 1 pm 
Sunday, church parking lot. 

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am St Bartholomew 
 Tuesday – 12:00 pm  
 Wednesday – 7:15 am St Louis  
 Thursday – 7:15 am ÀFor the repose of the soul 
  of David PrieurÀ 
 Friday ï 7:15 am St Monica 

Weekday Communion service & Masses are in 
the church. Masks required for all.  

Saturday 4:30 pm Mass is in the church.  
Sunday Masses at 8:30 and 10 am are outside 
between the social hall and parish house. 
Sunday 11 am Mass is in the church.  

If the air quality is unhealthy or it is raining, all 
Masses will be inside. Please sign up for 
whichever Mass you wish to attend, at  
https://shpullman.flocknote.com/because we need to 
be sure that the church is not over capacity.  
Bring a mask with you even for the early Sunday 
masses, in case they move indoors, where masks 
are required for all. We will send out a Flocknote 
if they move inside. The AC is on when it is hot.  
Masks are required at our outdoor Masses unless 
you are fully vaccinated or under two years old. 

If you cannot sit in a chair on the lawn for 
weekend Mass, you can sign up for one of 3 
parking spots off the alley next to the lawn, at the 
Flocknote link above. 
We livestream Sunday 8:30 am Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live  

Masses of the  Week of Aug. 22  

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
Melinda Dutton, Realtor, Broker/Owner 

RE/MAX Home and Land, 710 SE Bishop Blvd. 
Call or text: (509) 432-5329 mdutton@remax.net 

www.melindadutton.com 

Eucharistic Ministers  

This Weekend, August 21/22 
 4:30 pm Francy Bose 
 8:30 am Sandra Holderby 
 10:00 am Sung Ahn 
 11:00 am Jim Evermann 

Ushers  

This Weekend, August 21/22 
 4:30 pm Rich Koenig 
 8:30 am Char & Don Snekvik 
 10:00 am Miho Nam 
 11:00 am Jane Hommel 

Altar Servers  

This Weekend, August 21/22 
 4:30 pm Lisa Weber 
 8:30 am Eric Patera 
 10:00 am need volunteer 
 11:00 am Andersen Barry 

Lectors  

This Weekend, August 21/22 
  First Lector:               Second Lector: 

4:30 pm Bonita Lawhead      Mike Berney 
8:30 am Michelle Chapman (Sp.) Bill Engels 
10:00 am Betty Klover       Betty Klover 
11:00 am Jessica Ortiz (Sp.)      Tammy Barry 

Childrenõs Faith Formation 

This year we will offer Religious Education with 
children in the classrooms, and safety and health 
protocols in place, beginning September 19. 
 If you would like to keep your child(ren) home, 
but want some help with lessons, material can be 
provided for you. It will be available for pick-up on 
September 19 or by arrangement. 
 In order to have all the supplies, books, and 
catechists ready, we need to know who is planning to 
participateðin class or at home. 
 For our in-person Religious Education:  
Preschool and Kindergarten meet Sundays at 8:30am 
Grades 1 - 6 meet Sundays at 9:45am. 
 Reply needed by August 22. Email Theresa 
Paul Director of Religious Education/Faith 
Formation at tpaul@dioceseofspokane.org. 
 Please list the name and grade of your child(ren) 
who will attend class in-person.  
 For home lesson materials, please list name and 
grade of your child(ren) 

RCIA (The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
begins Wednesday, September 22, 6:30-8 pm, in the 
Holy Family Room. It is designed for non-Catholics 
and allows seekers to examine the Catholic Faith 
more closely. Each fall we have sessions exploring 
Catholic teachings, and discovering what it means to 
be a Catholic Christian. Discussions about our 
worship, traditions, structure and beliefs are 
included. Some come to this class only to gain more 
understanding of the Catholic religion. Others come 
intending to become a member. It is important to us 
that people feel free to attend whether they decide to 
become Catholic or not.  
Contact Theresa Paul, Faith Formation Office, 
tpaul@dioceseofspokane.org, for more info.  
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Do you know of anyone who needs a meal 
due to an illness, the birth of a child, 
surgery or recovery? Our parish Helping 
Hands volunteers will provide these 

meals. Please tell us about anyone in need of 
Helping Hands. (Sue McNamara 332-4402 
sue.m.mcnamara@gmail.com) People in need are 
more likely to accept meals than ask for help.  
Also, please contact Sue if you can prepare a meal 
occasionally. 

We encourage you to get a Covid-19 vaccine! 
Everyone 12 and over is eligible. Call Pullman 
Regional Hospital (509) 336-7722 or email 
covidvaccine@pullmanregional.org.  

SEL Scheduling Call Center: (509) 592-4784 

WA Department of Health Vaccine Locator link: 
https://vaccinelocator.doh.wa.gov/#Whitman  

Glass Recycling: Clean glass bottles 
and jars (no lids) will be collected for 
recycling in the parking lot from 4 pm 
Saturday, August 28, through 1 pm 

Sunday, August 29. Please bring your glass in boxes 
and put them in the truck in the church parking lot. 
The county will crush the glass and use it for road 
construction Thank you for participating! 

August 22, 2021 – Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

August 7 & 8 collection:  $5,866.00 
Weekly budget amount needed: $6,284.00 
Food Bank: $50.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $25.00 
Improvement Fund $40.00 

Mass Attendance: 
August 7 & 8:  4:30 pm 38 
 8:30 am 65 
 10:00 am 45 
 11:00 am 49 
  197 

Altar Society  

Altar Care for August: Carrie Allan &  
       Jane Hommel    
Linen Care (all year):   Mary Johnson 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns***  

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Mary 
Johnsonôs sister Susan, Colin McGuire, Julianne 
Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal 
Lee, Diane Moserôs son Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis 
Duran, Jan Maguire, Cheryle Carlson, Dominic 
Pedrotty, Kelly & Dan Campbell, Don Snekvik, Ray 
& Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Tom Pesek, Alexa 
Owens, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent Blevins, and Carol 
Jorstad. 

Board Games Needed: The Community Action 
Center just opened a 53-unit Affordable Housing 
Apartment Complex that provides housing for 
families, veterans, and domestic violence victims. 
The complex has a great community room. They are 
looking for complete board games to finish it. If you 
have a board game to donate, please place it in the 
food bank donation basket in the church entrance.  
 The food bank at Community Action Center 
needs hygiene items such as: shampoo, conditioner, 
deodorant, toothpaste and brushes, disposable 
shavers, and tampons; Depends (menôs L and XL), 
baby wipes, and gluten-free food items. These also 
go in the donation basket in the church entrance. 
 They also accept monetary donations. If you can 
help, please write a check to ñSacred Heart Parishò 
with ñFood Bankò on the memo line and mail it to: 
440 NE Ash St, Pullman, WA 99163. 

          June 19, 2021 
 Thank you for the very generous contribution of 
$1,000 to Family Promise from the St Francis Guild. 
The support from Sacred Heart has been significant 
and is deeply appreciated. 
 Today we welcome our 88th family into our 
program and they will join our 87th family which 
has been part of our program for several weeks. 
 You are a model of loving your neighbors! 
 Bruce Pitman, Family Promise of the Palouse 

Family Promise of the Palouse needs: 
Supplies: brand new pillows and pillowcases, size 
two diapers, baby wipes, clear large storage bins. 
Food: peanut butter, jelly, pasta, pasta sauce. 
Please leave donations in the marked box in the 
church entrance any day.  
Or donate at www.familypromisepalouse.org/ or 
mail to: Family Promise 510 W Palouse River Dr 
Moscow ID 83843.  

There is a pastoral coordinator job open at St. Gall/
St. Boniface in Colton/Uniontown. Please see the job 
description on our homepage, 
www.sacredheartpullman.org. If you are interested, 
contact Fr. Paul Heric (pastor of Colton/Uniontown 
and St. Thomas More at WSU) by phone 
509.599.8437 or email pheric@dioceseofspokane.org 

Thank you to the group of volunteers who sorted 
through and organized the supplies and equipment in 
the social hall kitchen. Your hard work is much 
appreciated! 
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